
Southern California Edison Company 
SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION 

P. 0. BOX 128 

SAN CLEMENTE, CALIFORNIA 92674-0128 

R. W. KRIEGER TELEPHONE 

STATION MANAGER (714) 368-6255 

January 28, 1991 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Voluntary Report 
Licensee Event Report No. 90-020 
San Onofre Nuclear-Generating Station, Unit 1 

Pursuant to NUREG-1022, Supplement 1, Licensee Event Report System, this 
submittal provides a voluntary Licensee Event Report (LER) for an occurrence 
involving a potential industry generic battery surveillance issue that 
includes SONGS Units 1, 2 and 3. Since this occurrence involves a similar 
concern, component, and corrective action applicable to Units 1, 2 and 3, a 
single report for Unit 1 is being submitted in accordance with NUREG-1022.  
Neither the health nor the safety of plant personnel or the public was 
affected by this occurrence.  

If you require any additional information, please so advise.  

Sincerely, 

Enclosure: LER No. 90-020 

cc: C. W. Caldwell (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3) 

J. B. Martin (Regional Administrator, USNRC Region V) 

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO) 

910:.206.0215 910123 
FDR ADO':CK 05000206 

s FPRD R


